OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KUCHINDA COLLEGE, KUCHINDA

NOTICE Dt. 09.02.2023

Members of staff (Teaching & Non-Teaching) are hereby informed that the
Internal Inspection Team from Sambalpur University will visit Kuchinda College on
10.02.2023. Hence, all the Section Officersof the college office, Librarian and Heads of
Department of various streams are required to keep prepared necessary documents,

the Library, and the Laboratories to meei the demand of the occasion. Fac,uf.{‘j vrembers
are Té.cv.z.o.sl‘ul b yemaln E“'-Si'ﬂ.,l" uremg the fns‘zaﬂ,hm.




